



26 October 2020

James Thomas <u>request-694456-</u> d9895e46@whatdotheyknow.com Cliftonville Northampton NN1 5BD

Direct Dial: 01604 528661 Switchboard: 01604 634700

Email - foi@ngh.nhs.uk

Dear Mr Thomas

Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 - our ref: FOI 20/21_221

I write in response to your request under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act.

Please see the replies, set out against your questions, below:

1. Could you please send me information regarding the colours of staff uniform which signify their position and/or the section in which they work. (Colour of tunic/shirt, colour bands etc)

This information is available on our website. The URL is:

https://www.northamptongeneral.nhs.uk/Patients-and-Visitors/For-inpatients/Who's-who-%e2%80%93-what-our-different-uniforms-mean.aspx

2. Could you also please send me a copy of your Trust's uniform policy?

Please see policy attached.

The information provided is the property of Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust and subject to Copyright Protection, Intellectual Property and Database Rights. You are free to use the information supplied for your own use, including non-commercial research purposes. However, any other type of re-use including publishing the information or issuing copies to the public or any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015. This means that if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask us for permission to do so. Should the Trust agree that you can use the information it will be subject to the issue of a licence, which may or may not involve a fee.

I hope this information is useful to you. If you are not satisfied with the response, or want to complain about the way in which your request has been handled, you are entitled to request an internal review. This request should be received by Northampton General Hospital within two months of your receipt of its original response. To request an internal review, please write to Sally Shocklidge, Head of Data Quality, Security and Protection, at the address or email address above. Should your complaint not be upheld, you can appeal against this decision by contacting the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF.







Yours sincerely

O.Parry

Data Security and Protection Officer Data, Quality Security and Protection Team